
 
 
Jeff Dickinson graduated from 
Papillion/LaVista High School in 
1992. Since then, I’ve attended 
MCC, UNO, and Oklahoma State 
University. I began working in the 
construction industry in 1992 as a 
laborer on a directional bore crew 
and have held numerous positions 
from Aerial Lineman to Bore Crew 
Supervisor. I was a Supervisor for 
Cox Communications until 2020 
when I accepted a position with TJ 
Cable and Underground Services. 
I’ve seen a large shift in customer 
expectations over the past decade. 
Contractors are expected to be much more technical and much more digitally capable than ever 
before. I would like to be considered for this role because I believe I can help foster this 
transition, and encourage local contractors to become more digitally educated and technically 
capable.  
 
 


